The Herald-Palladium 06/06/2013

Page B01

Breaking ground



Don Campbell / HP staff

Dr. Bob Harrison, president of Lake Michigan College, speaks during a concrete breaking ceremony Wednesday for the construction of a new student activity center at the school's Napier Avenue campus. The approximately 5,000-square-foot, two-story center will include meeting spaces for Student Senate, clubs, a game room and a dining and activity center. The \$1.5 million center, named "The Hawk's Nest" will be located at the existing concrete amphitheater. Construction is expected to be completed this fall.

An artist's drawing shows the new student activity center at Lake Michigan College.



Powered by TECNAVIA

Copyright (c) 2013 The Herald-Palladium 06/06/2013

1 of 1 6/6/2013 9:20 AM